
 

SENATE LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL LEGISLATION COMMITTEE 
AUSTRALIAN GOVERNMENT SOLICITOR 

Question No. 167 

 

Senator Ludwig asked the following question at the hearing on 14 February 2006: 

Have there been any Agency panel contracts that have not re-appointed the AGS? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

Since 1 January 2005, AGS has not been re-appointed to the legal services panels of the Department 
of Finance and Administration and the Defence Housing Authority. 
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